
Dear Parents and Students  

 On May 11, 2013 the RBC “Make A Wish” Club will be hosting a benefit for the Make A Wish 
Foundation.   We will be having a Carnival in the school parking lot which will include, games for all ages 
( “Dunk A Cop”, bean bag toss, knock a can and many more), food, music , fire truck rides / amusements, 
and a gift auction will be taking place from 12-4 Pm.  All proceeds of this benefit will be going straight to 
the Make A Wish Foundation of New Jersey.    

Ticketing Information:  Tickets may be purchased in advance as well as at the door  
*Admission:  $20.00 for all access bracelets ages 2-18   
                             (Adults Free of Charge) 
*Family special:  First two children full price admittance, any additional children 50% off 
 
**A silent Gift Auction will be available as well 

We will need many adult and student volunteers to help make this a special event.  Please contact me if 
you are interested in volunteering or donating in any way at Arasina@redbankcatholic.com .   

 

Thank you in advance and God Bless,  

Mrs. Ashleigh Kennedy  
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